
CORRIGENDUM 
 

With reference to the Request for Bid Reference No: PK-SED - GOB-246295-GO-RFB notice 

published in newspapers on 29th October, 2022, AB No. 132/28102022 regarding procurement 

of science lab equipment’s. The date for submission of bids has been extended from 21st Nov, 

2022 to 5th Dec, 2022. The corrigendum notice is also available on Project Management Unit 

Website http://www.gpeb.gob.pk.  
 

Project Director 

PMU Balochistan Human Capital Investment Project (Education Component)  Quetta. 
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